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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    Contact Robert Jackson 504-269-7978 or 
December 22, 2015      Brenda Thornton 504-269-7819 
 
 
UPDATE, UPDATE, UPDATE! This work has been rescheduled to Monday, December 28, 2015 
due to inclement weather. 
 
Low Water Pressure/Traffic Advisory – (Downtown Area) 
 
Resident, businesses and motorists in a part of the Downtown Area will experience low water pressure 
on Monday, December 28, 2015 from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m.  
 
Motorists are also advised that the right lane of N. Claiborne Avenue (eastbound) will be closed from 
Dumaine Street to Ursuline Avenue while work is in progress.  
 
Sewerage and Water Board crews will be working on a 24” valve on a water line. 
 
The streets affected are listed below: 
 
ON     FROM     TO 
Esplanade Avenue  Dauphine Street   N. Claiborne Avenue 
N. Claiborne Avenue  Esplanade Avenue   Orleans Avenue 
 
We appreciate your cooperation while we work to improve the City’s infrastructure. 
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